We are looking for new Committee Members to join our Management Committee. This is
an exciting time for Abronhill as we are planning on building new homes, helping to provide
opportunities for young people in the community, and developing the use of technology for
our customers, our employees and with our Committee. We are keen to attract people who
have an interest in improving the lives of local tenants, residents and other customers and
making sure that we are providing the best services we can.

While we would be delighted to hear from our customers and anyone who has skills in
finance, housing management, information technology and social media, we are also
interested in anyone who has an interest in the work we do in Abronhill and has the ability
and appetite to learn about what it takes to be a committee member.
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Are you keen to be part of a successful and community controlled housing organisation and
give something back to the Community? Interested in finding out more?

Please ask for an information pack by telephone or e-mailing or pop into the office. You can
also download the pack from the website. If you want to have a chat about what it would
involve, please ask for Jackie Daisley, Administration & Finance Officer.

For more information, please visit our website www.abronhillha.org.uk or by clicking
HERE, Tel: 01236 457948 or e-mail jdaisley@abronhillha.org.uk




